

## A happy Christmas for ALL children That's Key 103's mission

## Dear Supporter,

## Thank you for supporting Key 103's Mission Christmas!

Sadly in this city we have the sad statistic that 1 in 3 children live in poverty across Greater Manchester. Mission Christmas is all about making Christmas a special time for these children.

We work with over 350 organisations supporting underprivileged children who will ensure that your donation supports a child not expecting a visit from Santa this Christmas.

Please accept this letter as a receipt for your donation.

We wish you a very Happy Christmas!

Key 103 will announce whether we achieved our Mission on Friday 23<sup>rd</sup> December.

On behalf of the children you have helped, thank you and we wish you a very Happy Christmas!

Kind Regards

Russell Feingold

Key 103 Cash for Kids Charity Manager